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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have been presented with an exciting opportunity to attend a poetry conference at The 
Anvil in Basingstoke on Wednesday 26th February 2025. We have provisionally booked 50 
tickets for year 11 students to attend the conference which will see numerous GCSE poets 
discussing their work as well as performing some of the key GCSE poems that students 
have/will study. There will also be two talks given by GCSE AQA examiners. 

The cost of the trip is £36.00 and as places are limited, they will be allocated on a first-come, 
first-served basis. The trip will be closed as soon as all places have been taken so you are 
encouraged to secure a place via ParentPay as soon as possible to avoid disappointment for 
your child. 

Please see attached letter for full details, if you have any queries or concerns please do not 
hesitate to contact me via email at matt.hall@kgaeasthampstead.uk 

With Best Wishes, KAEP Trips 

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 

 


